
 

 

 

 

  

 

                        

Mrs C Copeland BA (Hons) NPQH 
Executive Headteacher 

 

Trafalgar School, London Road, 
Portsmouth, PO2 9RJ 

 

Telephone: 023 9269 3521 
Email: info@trafalgarschool.org.uk 

Website: www.trafalgarschool.org.uk 
 

November 2022 
 

 
Year 11 English Enrichment: A Christmas Carol performance. 5th January 2023. 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To enrich your child's knowledge of the GCSE English Literature examination text ‘A Christmas Carol’, I am 
thrilled to offer the opportunity for all students to be able to watch a performance by a professional theatre 
company in school. The opportunity to watch a live version of the text was found to be a valuable one for last 
year’s Year 11 students who commented in post-show feedback: “It was great. I remembered so many more key 
quotes” and “if I get stuck in my exam I’m going to think back to the show”. 
 
The show will be within school hours and students will need to wear their school uniform as usual on this day.  
 
While the school will be subsidising the cost of this external theatre company, we would greatly appreciate a £5 
contribution per student towards the cost, which can be made via Parent pay.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me, 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Miss. B Newell  
Second in English Department 


